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President Dave Cook led us in the Pledge and a moment of silence for four polio 
vaccination workers killed in Afghanistan.  
 
Guests 
 
Chris D’Amico, Speaker 
 
Announcements 
 

• Finger Lakes Health is hosting “108 Holes for Hearts” for cardiac rehab 
scholarships at Geneva General Hospital and Soldiers & Sailors Memorial 
Hospital.  Between June 19 and September 19 participating golfers will play 6 
rounds or 108 holes of golf.  They can play anywhere at any time. It’s $1,000 per 
player.  For more information, contact Helen Kelley. 

• The Cubby Chase will be a hybrid event.  The virtual option is being held 
between July 17 and July 31, and the in-person race will be held on July 31. 

• On July 24 the Cub Scouts of Geneva are holding a golf tournament at Big Oak.  
It’s $75 per player. 

• The Rotary Golf Tournament supporting the DARE program will be on August 2 
at the Geneva Country Club. 

• A volunteer is needed to help with the weekly wrap-up.  Contact Ruthie Leo if you 
are interested in helping. 

• Applications are still being accepted for student loans.  Charlie Bauder also 
received a thank you note for a recipient’s family –  
 
Mr. Bauder, 
 
The Oswald Family wanted to thank the Rotary Club of Geneva for having the 
Student Loan program.  At the time Kim was going to college, our oldest 
daughter was in college at the same time.  The loan program from the Rotary 
Club of Geneva helped us greatly during this time, especially with the student 
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loans with the highest rates of any loans to me.  The zero percentage loan is a 
life saver not only for Kim but for all students that you offer it to.  It not only 
helped Kim get out of College debt, it will help all of the Geneva kids in the future 
get into college and hopefully have less debt and become very successful in their 
future endeavors, making Geneva great even if they move on to another location.  
It is one of the reasons why we wanted to pay it off as soon as we did as we want 
the Rotary Organization to have more money to use to help more students to 
have the chance to go to college in hopes of excelling in their future with not 
having to worry about the future high interest loans.  Please let you members 
know how important this program is to the students of Geneva for us. 
 
Sincerely 
James Oswald 
139 Jay St. 

 
50/50 
 
Ruthie Leo split $70 ($35/$35) with Polio Plus. 
 
Fines and Happy Dollars 
 

• Palma Fratto-Evans– Paid a fine for her phone ringing during last’s week’s 
meeting 

• Phil Beckley and Stephanie Hesler were fined for having their pictures in the 
newspaper 

• Shad Cook – Happy to have an excuse to play golf and his son will be in town  
• Jason Haag – His two Red Wing players are here and he’s happy to see Shad.  

There was a small but good turnout for the Mason’s golf tournament 
• Peter Einset– Enjoying the book La Bella Lingua by Dianne Hales 
• Susie Flick – The last meeting of the year for the Interact Club was held on 

Tuesday.  It was bittersweet. 
• Ruthie Leo – Happy to have won the 50/50. She was late to the meeting as she 

attended the moving up ceremony for her nieces at Children’s Hours School.. 
• Dave Cook – Last meeting for him as President 
• Dick Austin – As of Tuesday, his restaurant can get back to normal.  Great to see 

so many people attending the in-person meeting.  He shared his two favorite ice 
cream flavors at Phelps’ Old Mill –coconut (especially with a hard chocolate 
dipped top) and Oregon Blackberry Cheesecake. 

• Johnnie O – A thanks to Sons of Italy for hosting us 
 

Program 
 
Jason Haag introduced our speaker, Chris D’Amico with Geneva Youth Lacrosse. Over 
500 kids play lacrosse and soccer in Geneva.  The Geneva Youth Lacrosse and Soccer 
programs, with the Town of Geneva, are creating an outdoor box sports facility behind 
the Geneva Town Hall.  Total cost of the project is $100,000.  The Town has given 



$50,000 and Geneva Youth Sports has to raise the rest.  The facility will be 80 ft. x 160 
ft. with turf.  The school district allows K-6th teams to use the school district’s space 
when its available. The outdoor box will provide a central place to practice and play. 
Though priority will be given to Geneva Youth Sports, the whole community will be able 
to use the outdoor box   Future plans for the space also includes bathrooms and a 
concessions stand.  So far $35,000-$40,000 has been raised.  For more information, 
visit www.genevaboxfield.com or email buildthebox@yahoo.com. 
 
Future Speakers: 
 
6/23 -   FLCC President Rob Nye 
6/30 - Changeover meeting 
 
 
Submitted by Kerry Lippincott 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Dave Cook    Stephanie Hesler   Jerry Forcier   Ford Weiskittel    Bob McFadden      Mike Rusinko 
President        President-Elect     Vice President    Secretary           Club Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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